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Friday 28th February Friday 7th March Friday 14th March

Bumblebee Class Albie Charlie Ezra

Honeybee Class Oscar Orpheas

Dragonfly Class Sienna Preston Priya-Lily

Turtle Class Eddie Riley Elsie

Terrapin Class Elsie Aofie Reuben

Gecko Class Felix Raeon Lily-Rose

Iguana Class Esmay Roman Mills

Leopard Class Archie Emma Sophia

HEADTEACHERS AWARD

Office Update
Free School Meals 

If you think you may be entitled to Free School meals please click the link below to apply: 
https://beta.bathnes.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals

School meals are now available to book for Term 4 all bookings need to be made via ParentPay by Thursday 20th 
February for the first week back.  We are unable to provide a meal if you have not booked.
Wraparound Care Bookings - Term 5
Sessions are now available to book via ParentPay.

Tax Free Childcare /Childcare voucher payments - Please allow 1 week for payments to be allocated to ParentPay.  To 
enable us to allocate the payments quicker please can you email the School Office with the following information EVERY 
TIME.

●  Child's Unique Reference Code
●  Date Paid
●  Amount £ 
● Where and the amount you would like the money allocated in ParentPay i.e breakfast club/after school 

club/nursery

Unfortunately we are not able to accept vouchers to pay for extra-curricular clubs/meals or trips.
Emails to school 
When contacting the school office regarding your child.  Please could you include your child’s class for us to be able to 
process your request quick.  If requesting wraparound care booking, please ensure you inform us of the time of the 
session required.

https://beta.bathnes.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals
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Date Event Details

Monday 24th March Dance Umbrella Details sent via SchoolPing

Friday 28th March Term 4 clubs finish Wraparound Care available to book via ParentPay

Thursday 3rd April Easter Workshops Reception to Year 4

Friday 4th April Dandelion Day Wear Yellow and Cakey Bake Sale

Friday 4th April No After School Club

Friday 4th April End Of Term 4

Tuesday 22nd April Start of Term 5

Tuesday 22nd April Parents Meetings Year R to Year 4 (Not Terrapin Class) - Details to follow

Wednesday 23rd April Parents Meetings Year R to Year 4 (Not Terrapin Class) - Details to follow

Wednesday 23rd April Egyptian Workshop Year 3 - Information sent via SchoolPing

Monday 28th April Term 5 clubs start

Monday 28th April Parents Meetings Terrapin Class - Details to Follow

Tuesday 29th April Parents Meetings Terrapin Class - Details to Follow

Thursday 1st May Longleat Trip Reception Trip - Information sent via SchoolPing

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday School closed for all pupils

Wednesday 7th May Hearing and vision Screening Reception Class - Details sent via SchoolPing

Monday 12th May - Friday 16th May Careers Week

Wednesday 14th May Class Photos Details to follow

Tuesday 20th May Folly Farm Year 1 Trip - Information sent via SchoolPing

Friday 23rd May Term 5 clubs finish

Friday 23rd May No After School Club

Friday 23rd May End of Term 5

Monday 2nd June Start of Term 6

Monday 2nd June Term 6 Clubs Begin YR - Y4 

Monday 2nd June - Friday 6th June Music Week Various workshops/activities across the week

Friday 6th June Jammada Samba Workshop YR - Y4 information to follow

Wednesday 18th June Nursery Sports Day 2pm -3pm - Details to follow

Thursday 19th June EYFS & Year 1 Sports Day 1.30pm -3pm - Details to follow

Friday 20th June Year 2, Year 3 & Year 4 Sports Day 1.30pm -3pm - Details to follow

Monday 23rd June - Friday 27th June Sports Week

Thursday 3rd July Shuffle Up Day Reception - Year 4

Friday 4th July Term 6 Clubs Finish Wraparound Care available to book via ParentPay

Friday 18th July No After School Club

Friday 18th July End of Term 6

Dates for your Diary

http://www.nortonhillprimary.com


Random Act of Kindness 
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  Car Park / Parking

Please be considerate to all users of our car park. 

● Only park in designated disabled bays if the occupant of the vehicle is a 
blue badge holder.

● Only park in marked bays within the car park - this is for the safety of all 
users.

Please be considerate of our neighbours - All roads within the new estate next to 
the school are private roads and therefore should not be used for parking.  
Unauthorised parking on an unadopted/private road can be deemed as 
trespassing or nuisance parking.

Two of our pupils surprised Somer Valley 
House with flowers for the staff.  The staff 
loved their surprise.  We have enjoyed a 
number of visits to Somer Valley House and 
look forward to more in the future.  The staff 
recently visited us for World Book Day taking 
time to read to reception Class and gifted the 
school £100 book token.  

We were surprised by 

the wonderful pupils 

from Norton Hill 

primary who 

brightened our day 

with beautiful tulips, 

big smiles and plenty 

of giggles!

Dandelion Day - Wear Yellow
April is the month of the Military Child.  We have numerous families who fall under this hat and so would like to 

recognise this by raising some money for the the Little Troopers charity.  Dandelion Day is a school initiative 
led by the Charity that is inclusive to all.    We are inviting our children to wear yellow for Dandelion Day on 
Friday April 4th.    The main objective is to support children with parents serving in the Armed Forces.  The 
charity’s vision is that all children who have a parent serving in the British Armed Forces feel recognised, 

included and celebrated, both at home and at school. We are asking for a £1 donation from all of our families 
to support this charity.  We will also be hosting a cake sale at the end of the school day and are asking for 
cake donations from our wonderful families in order to make this a success.  Please bring donations into 

school on Friday morning so that we can prepare items to sell at the end of the school day.  Don’t forget your 
change as every little bit helps!  

http://www.nortonhillprimary.com
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Would any parents like to join the PKA? Please contact 
nortonhillprimary.pka@gmail.com for further information

http://www.nortonhillprimary.com
mailto:nortonhillprimary.pka@gmail.com

